PBIS Store - WB
Middle School

Venture Grant - 2023-2024

The West Branch Middle School is grateful to have
received a Venture Grant to fund our PBIS store this
year! Throughout the year, students have been able
to earn points digitally when they met our behavior

expectations (SAFE, PREPARED, and RESPECTFUL).

With these points, they have been able to purchase
prizes online. The idea is that this positive
reinforcement will increase the likelihood of the

positive behavior happening again. Once students purchase prizes, they receive
them at our office window where they are given out by Mr. Caldwell's kindness

club.

In addition to students purchasing prizes with their points, we have a snack cart
where students can purchase food with cash. This money goes back into buying
more prizes as made almost $500. We are on our way to having our store become

self-sufficient!

Popular Items

Trident Gum, snack size candy bars, Nutella, Air heads, Starburst, fidget toys,
wireless mouse, V Bucks gift cards, pencil lead, water bottle stickers

Students can purchase
snacks from the cart on
Wednesdays
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Students are able to
select what they would
like to buy based on their
point balance from our
online store



